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There is one Landscape Design School Course 2, Series 38 scheduled for September 28-29 an, 
in-person classroom venue, in Jacksonville Beach. It will be sponsored by District IV.  
At this time, there is potential for a new Course Series to be offered via zoom or possibly as a 
hybrid. We are looking for a local Chairperson to organize the series.  
I am also working with our Regional Accrediting Chair, Linda McClendon, to cross-reference our 
state records in a continuing effort to make certain that our information is as up to date as 
possible.  
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan MacPherson 
FFGC LDS Chair 

 
 


